
SHOEBOXES @ THE CROSSING 
 

At the end of October we packed 100 
shoeboxes for the 'Link to Hope' charity which 
takes them to Ukraine and other countries 
where they are much appreciated and they are 
for families and not just children.  

 
Thanks to funding which we have 
obtained from Foresters Financial we 
have, for the second year, been able to 
fill 100 boxes and on Saturday 28 
October a team of volunteers assembled 
at The Crossing to pack them and wrap 
them and deliver them to a collection 
point in Worksop for onward delivery to 
other countries. 

 
Thanks go to Sylvia, Iris and Kath for organising this and for the 
volunteers who came to help packing them. 
 
The photos show the items ready to be packed and the helpers who 
enjoyed the whole process. Though it was still October the Christmas 
spirit was all around us that day and on the Sunday Rev Felicity blessed 
the boxes, those who packed them, those who will transport them and 
most especially those who will receive them. Bob Heathcote 

 
 

 


